
Courthouse 
reopening to public
The Union County Courthouse will open 
to the public beginning Monday, June 1. 

• Access will be limited to one door. 
• Customers will be subject

to temperature checks. 
• Customers are asked to designate 

one person per household 
to conduct in-person business.
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